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Comments: I support only cutting hazardous trees affected by the beachy creek and lionshead fires that access

recreation sites. Trees on roads with little use other than for accessing no longer active timber sales should not

be cut. 

 

Note: the short comment period after a big snowfall does not serve the public and makes a mockery of the  so-

called public involvement process. With little or no access to the affected area, meaningful comment is not

possible. The court has already disallowed the original plan. You need to do a serious plan rather than attempt to

evade serving the public.Any action you take based on comments made during this short comment period will not

be valid and will result in the court ordering another do-over. Stop wasting public funds and do this project right.

 

The comment period


